LATIN AMERICAN SOCIETY hablan ..

Aside from sponsoring projects at the College, the Society had
members traveling south of the border this past summer, as it has
in previous years. Two of our '67 graduates spent study sessions in
Mexico while one of this year's grads, Kevin MacNamara, worked
for two months in the rural areas of Puerto Rico. In the area of aca-
demics, our moderator and head of the Latin American Studies De-
partment, Dr. Crowley, was instrumental in bringing about changes
in the curriculum requirements of the Department which, it is hoped,
will lure more candidates to declare as Latin American Studies ma-
jors. Chief among these changes was the dropping of the summer
abroad requirement which had proved to be an economic barrier to
many prospective majors. Next year, an increase in the ranks of the
Department is expected as more and more students are made aware
of the different areas towards which a Latin America degree can be
applied such as sociology, language, history, international business,
government service and the like.

Dr. F. Crowley, head of the Latin American Studies
Department.

Some of the members: Agustin Mas, Fabian De Jesus, Robert Conway, Kevin MacNamara,
Paul Valenti; center: Sister Cecily Collins.
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Kevin hard at work in the hills of Puerto Rico.

The chapel at Ortiga, P.R. begins to unfold.



